
 
 
 
 
 
Dear friends and family, it is with heavy hearts that Lollipops Consignment Shop 
announces the unfortunate decision that we will be closing our doors permanently 
Friday, September 26th. 
 
All of our consignors' constant support has been greatly appreciated over the past 
forty-eight years and all credits will be honored until the very end.  We have truly loved 
every minute of celebrating you and your growing families.  From the bottom of our 
hearts, we thank you all for taking us in over the past six years and supporting us. 
 
To help celebrate our final month in business, all items will be marked down by 40% off 
from Monday, August 25th through Friday, September 26th. 
 
 

 
💜🍭 Cetera, Zachary, Scarlett & Esperanza  


